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The Fund Finance Association is postponing its European Symposium in response to the
coronavirus pandemic. Originally scheduled for July 8, 2020, the conference is now scheduled
to take place on October 22, 2020 at The Landmark in London. According to the FFA, the
planning of the conference was well underway, with more than 600 registered participants and
11 confirmed sessions scheduled to take place over the course of the day.
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